
WEAR YELLOW FOR 

  CYSTIC FIBROSIS 

On  

Friday 21st June 2019 

  The children are invited to come to school wearing something 

yellow to support the Cystic Fibrosis Charity. 

 

The children can wear their own clothes including something yellow 

for example: 

Yellow scarf, bow or socks 

Yellow shorts or skirt 

And obviously they can just wear their normal Yellow school T-Shirt! 

 

Please send in a donation for the charity with your child on the day. 

 

We will also be holding a cake sale on the day and so any donations 

of cakes are very welcome and can be sent into school from 

Thursday 20th June onwards. 

It is just a fun way for us to support this amazing charity that gives 

great support to everyone touched by this disease. 

 


